
 

Headteacher Update 11th September  

What a great first week back at school it has been! We 

have  welcomed 14 new pupils to our school community! It 

has been amazing to see so many happy smiley faces entering 

and leaving the school each day, everyone looks so smart in 

their new uniform, there has definitely been some growth spurts 

over the summer holidays!! Class teams are working hard to set 

up classroom routines and are adjusting to the measures of the 

risk assessments in place. A big “thank you” to all of our parents 

and carers for their continued support during the Summer term 

and during the return back to school. There have been a few 

changes to our routines, such as reducing the number of        

visitors, including parents, into the building to allow us to remain 

as safe as possible. We would like to remind you to use your 

child’s home school book for day to day communication, and if 

you need to speak with your child’s class teacher please arrange a phone call 

outside of teaching hours. Class teachers can also be contacted via their 

email, or a message left with the office team.  A medical checklist  has been 

sent out to all parents to complete for their child, please could this be returned 

to school so we can update our records.  

Have a lovely weekend  

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 

Dates for your Diary 

October 

6th Influenza Vaccinations (NHS) 
26th-30th Half Term 

November 
27th Training Day 

December 
21st- 1st January Christmas Holidays 

February 
15th-19th Half Term 

March     
19th Training Day 

Any changes/additions will be  

marked in red 

Sarah Taylor  

We kindly request that parents avoid sending products with nuts in for snack or packed 
lunches. Although this is a healthy snack we do have some children with severe peanut 
allergies in school. Thank you. 

Seedlings 

Seedlings class have had a fabulous first week back at school. We have all enjoyed seeing old friends, 

making new ones, getting creative and practicing some old skills. It's been a really fun week!!  

Acorns have settled into school so well!  We are so pleased to see the children’s excited faces as they explore the 
classroom. 
This week we have been learning our routines including our hello group, snack and lunchtime.  We will build on 
these in the coming weeks.  It is great to see the children making friendships in the class and  being so happy. 

Acorns 


